
KWADUKUZA MUNICIPALITY
ANNUAL REVIEW OF RATES POLICY

Notice issued by The Municipal Manager, Mr NJ. Mdakane
Municipal Offices, 14 Chief Albert Luthuli Street | KwaDukuza, 4450 | Tel: 032 437 500

Notice is hereby given in terms of Section 5 (2) of the Local Government: 
Municipal Property Rates Act No. 6 of 2004, that the draft rates policy applicable 
for the 2025/2026 financial year, is available for inspection from 04 April 2025 at 
Council Offices (Finance Department Stanger and Ballito Office) during normal 
office hours, as well as on the Municipality’s website, www.kwadukuza.gov.za, 
until 05 May 2025.

The community is invited to submit written comments and representations to 
the Municipal Manager, KwaDukuza Municipality, P.O. Box 72, KwaDukuza, 4450,  
by 05 May 2025.

Comments may also be sent by email to municipalmanager@kwadukuza.gov.za or 
hand delivered to the Civic Offices, 14 Chief Albert Luthuli Street, Kwadukuza.

N J MDAKANE 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER
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